KANE COUNTY

DIVISION of TRANSPORTATION

Carl Schoedel, P.E. 41W011 Burlington Road
Director of Transportation St. Charles, IL 60175
County Engineer Phone: (630) 584-1170
Fax: (630) 584-5265

April 1, 2008
PRESS RELEASE

Construction for a new bridge for the realigned Dunham Road will begin the week of
April 1, 2008, weather permitting, with tree clearing and site work. Construction of the
bridge is expected to take 5-6 months with completion in late 2008. The majority of the
construction work will be off road and impact to traffic on Dunham Road is expected to
be minimal.

Please anticipate possible increased travel times and exercise caution while traveling
through the construction zone. Concerns about the project should be addressed to David
Boesch at 630-845-7875.
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